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Jacob Gould P.E
 Bridge Area Engineer 

Jake Gould is the Bridge Inspection Area Engineer over Greenfield, Fort Wayne, 
and LaPorte districts and has been with INDOT since 2021. Prior to working 
with INDOT, he worked for a consultant doing bridge inspection, bridge design, 
and construction inspection. He performs bridge and large culvert inspections in 
accordance with the National Bridge Inspection Standards and ensures the 
districts he works with stay in compliance. 

Jake earned his BS in Civil Engineering from Rose-Hulman Institute of 
Technology in 2015. He became a Registered Professional Engineer in the State 
of Indiana in 2020. 

Jake can be contacted through email at jgould@indot.in.gov and through phone at 765-367-9105. His 
office address is 100 N. Senate Ave., Indianapolis IN 46204.



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




